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CIRCULAR  
 

  
 It is hereby informed that renovation work of the PG block is planned from 11.05.2018 

onwards.  Hence,  all Heads of the Departments are advised to conduct the class work for their 

students in their  respective departments only till further information.   

 
PRINCIPAL 

To 
All Heads of the Departments / Sections  for information and necessary action. 
All Deans, IQAC Co-ordinator, AO, COE  & I/C – AEC, for information & n/a 
 
 


